30 August 2004

CBBIA Small Grants Fund

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to express my support for the project “Monitoring of Infrastructure Impacts on Biodiversity: Nam Ha National Protected Area,” submitted to CBBIA by IUCN Lao PDR.  As the head of Regional Emerging Programmes for IUCN Asia, I see this proposal as a valuable contribution to capacity building for integrating biodiversity within impact assessment at a national level.  The work indicated will supplement other initiatives supported by IUCN in Lao PDR towards building national capacity for environmental assessment.  It will also be linked to other collaborative activities in Asia which IUCN and IAIA may develop in the future. 

Regards,

Nikhat Sattar
Head, Regional Emerging  Programmes
Strategic Planning Team
IUCN Asia Regional Office

